
I - 94  INTERC HANGE (EX I T  161) 
RECONSTRUCT ION PROJECT

Field Review and Traffic 
Operations Studies

Alternative Selection(s) 
Announced

2020 2021 2021 – 2023 2023 2024

NDDOT and City of Bismarck 
Preliminary Planning

Public Input 
Meeting

Public Involvement  
Report Finalized

Project Impact 
Studies

Final 
Design

Reconstruction Plan 
Finalization

Reconstruction 
Period 

Contractor 
Bidding 

TENTATIVE PROJECT TIMELINE

PUBLIC INPUT IMPACTS RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

Thank you, residents and business owners, for your interest in the 1-94 Interchange (Exit 161) 
reconstruction project.

The North Dakota Department of Transportation greatly appreciates your input and engagement.  
Your feedback will help inform our design decisions. 

An impressive 244 survey responses were received from local business owners, commuters and 
community residents.  71 comments were collected through survey responses.

of respondents  live 
in the area.

travel over the 
 I-94 Interchange 
 every day. 

of respondents  work 
in the area.

rate the need for this  
 project as extremely 
important or very important. 

Watch your inbox for e-news updates on this project.

Go to https://www.dot.nd.gov/projects/bismarck/exit161 for more information.

For questions or comments, email Darell Arne,  
Design Division, at darne@nd.gov or call 701.328.2131.
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